Dear Customer,

Starting on Wednesday 6 Julg, Le Chemin
des Maltieres, Grouville, will be closed to
through traffic until Saturday 16 July. This

is due to excavation works necessary for us
to remove a section of overhead power lines.

Jersey Water will be closing Le Chemin des
Maltieres, on 18 July for 1 day. You will
receive a separate letter from them with
further information.

The affected area is detailed on the adjoining
map. Access to premises will be maintained

thr(cj)ughout the period of works from either
end.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may
cause and thank you in advance for your
co-operation to help us complete this work as
quickly as possible

If you have any queries, please call our
Customer Care Team on 505460 8am to 6pm,
Monday to Friday.
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Inspiring a zero carbon future




As Jersey moves to a zero-carbon future, more
and more Islanders are switching from gas and
oil to electric heating.

Many are also switching to zero-emission electric
vehicles.

Jersey Electricity has a wide range of low-carbon,
affordable, electric home heating solutions from
electric flow boilers to super-efficient Air Source
Heat Pumps with 0% finance.

We also offer home EV charging solutions with
12 months’ interest free credit.

For more information on either electric
heating or home EV chargers, or to book
a free home survey, call 505460.
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